Republic of the Philippines
®ffice of the President

Philippine Sports Commission

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE
Supply and Delivery of Customized Medals for Batang Pinoy 2024 and
Supply and Delivery of Datly Meals for Athletes and Coaches for 2024-2025

This NOTICE is hereby POSTPONING the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference on
02 September 2024 for the projects, “Supply and Delivery of Customized
Medals for Batang Pinoy 2024” under Bid Reference Number PSC-BAC-014-
2024 and “Supply and Delivery of Daily Meals for Athletes and Coaches for
2024-2025” under Bid Reference Number PSC-BAC-011-2024.

This postponement is being made in view of the advisory issued by the Office
of the President announcing the suspension of government work in the
National Capital Region (NCR) today 02 September 2024, due to Typhoon
Storm “Enteng”.

Further, a bid bulletin will be issued for the new schedule of activities.

For more information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at
bac@psc.gov.ph.

Thank you.

CISCO C. TATAD
Chairman, Bifls and Awards
Committee
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